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Brother Knights,  

 

It feels like it was a long time ago that I sat down and tried to put in to words how 

I felt about how things that were going on around us.  

A lot has happened over the last month with the pandemic the world is suffering 

through and how countries are trying to get back to some sort of normal. Many 

have been affected by the virus, there have been many that have fallen sick and 

many that have lost their lives. Many have been affected at home either by lack of 

work, loss of work or just depression from feeling shut in. Truth be told, I have 

been depressed about what’s happened, my job has suffered, going to the store 

was depressing to see how people were acting, being looked at or even cursed at 

when you coughed or sneezed. 

There’s been a call from society to open life back up. 

Especially, there has been a call from society to open churches again. 

I’d love nothing more than to be able to receive communion, to be able to see 

friends, and sadly to be able to see family that have been shut in.  

At the same time, I’m also afraid of the repercussions now that might start 

another wave of this health crisis, how some may think its over and go back to life 

as normal or not normal as it was before. I understand we can’t stay shut in much 

longer, people are suffering beyond health concerns with how bad our economy 

has gotten. 

Brothers, what I’m trying to say is, be careful, keep social distancing and if you 

haven’t worn a mask before, start wearing one now, and above all remember to 

wash your hands. Also, when someone sneezes please say God Bless You.  



Mass has started again at Saint William, the schedule and guidelines will be added 

to the bottom of this message.  

 

I want to thank Father Dean and Father Henry for all they’ve done during this 

time, for the live stream services, the positive messages and videos.  

I believe their actions have kept us together as a parish family and probably made 

us stronger in faith. 

 

Thank You and God Bless,  

Greg Castro / Grand Knight, Council 9368, Saint William, Round Rock Tx 

512-217-4717 

gregkc9368@gmail.com    
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